
GREEN STREET GREEN ASSOCIATION (CIO) AGM – 10 MAY 2019 

EVENTS COMMITTEE REPORT  

Since the last AGM we have held:  

2 Quiz evenings 
Table top sale 
1 Curry Evening  
And the usual annual Christmas Raffle  
Cream Tea 
Attended two local fetes  
 
I’m pleased to say that all of them produced a profit of almost £2.2k for the society.  These figures will 
be reflected in the report given by the Treasurer. 
Quiz evenings are very popular and have been very well attended – if you haven’t been to one we will be 
having another one sometime later in the year.  
The Curry Evening held at the Village Cuisine has also proved to be a success with good attendance and 
good food as well. 
The lovely shop-keepers of Green Street Green provided us with a great array of donations for our 
Christmas Raffle which was drawn at the Christmas Pop In, where residents enjoyed listening to some 
live jazz music with a seasonal theme, together with a mince pie or two! 
The table top sale, whilst not making a loss was not a great success.  There were fears about the footfall 
in the village on a Saturday previous to the event and this was in fact true.  Based on this it has been 
decided not to hold another one.  
We had stalls at both St Christopher’s fete and Vine Road School fete where the opportunity was taken 
to raise awareness of the society and connect with members of the community, whilst having fun at the 
same time. We will be attending both of these events again during the coming months, if you would like 
to help please speak to a Committee member. 
Our Cream Tea held last year was a great success and we are planning another one on June 1st so make a 
note in your diary, and look out for posters in the village in the next week or so. 
 
Recently we participated in a “Litter Pick” in association with Friends of Warren Road, as part of the 
Great British Spring Clean Campaign”.  We managed to collect over 30 bags of rubbish in just over an 
hour, an amazing effort and thanks to everyone who came out and joined us.  It is planned to repeat this 
exercise later on in the year again please check the websites and noticeboard for details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


